
You‘re  invited !!!

Claremont Spooktacular: 
A Halloween Fair for the Whole Family

Thursday, October 26th 5:00-6:30pm
Claremont Secondary School, 4980 Wesley Rd, Victoria

A fun evening for families with kids aged K-5: games, prizes, food, music and treats.  
(Not scary – just a little bit spooky) Tickets go on sale September 28th 2017. 

$10 per ticket or $30 per family.  All kids must be accompanied by an adult.  

For more information please contact Wendi Marshall at 250-658-6672 
(wmarshall@sd63.bc.ca)
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